
MEMORANDUM 
 
June 16, 2015 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners 
 
VIA:  Kenneth Fields, City Manager 
 
FROM: Dorothy Ecklund, Finance Director 
 
RE: Legal Counsel – Series 2015  
 
SYNOPSIS: Approval authorizes Bryant Miller Olive P.A. to provide professional services relating to 

debt issuance, not to exceed two million dollars. 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended the City Commission consider the following action: 

 
1. Approve the engagement letter for Bryant Miller Olive P.A.  
2. Authorize the City Manager to execute the appropriate documents, on the City’s behalf. 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
Due to several factors, 1) the draw down on reserves due to the economic downturn caused by 
the recession since 2007, 2) the settlement of the Lake Belle lawsuit, and the 3) numerous capital 
projects being completed/planned during 2014 through 2016 (C Street Project, Cemetery Project, 
Airport Project, extension of Hwy 60 utilities) staff has advised the Commission that short term 
debt issuance is necessary for these projects to stay on track for completion. Staff has 
recommended to the City Commission the issuances of debt, not to exceed two million dollars, 
for a twenty four month period. 
 
On April 21, 2015, the City Commission selected the PFM Group to provide financial advisory 
services relating to this debit issuance.  The Commission was advised that when the City issues 
debt, outside professional legal services are also necessary to insure compliance with IRS and 
state statutes. Staff recommended Bryant Miller Olive P.A. to provide these legal services.  
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
Bryant Miller Olive P.A. fee is not to exceed, $14,000 for service, plus out of pocket costs $1,500 (total 
possible costs $15,500). 
 
ATTACHMENT 
Bryant Miller Olive P.A. Engagement Letter 
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